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To: Smalleykt@wildblue.net

Tracey,

Thank you for using the COGCC Online Tool to file your complaint.
Your information has been entered into document number 200449139.

I have reviewed the location described in your complaint and it is a midstream compressor station, which is
not within the jurisdiction of COGCC. The Public Utilities Commission has jurisdiction over safety at this
facility, but they do not have rules regarding noise. As such, your local government would likely be the entity
with regulatory authority over noise.

COGCC staff did not identify any violations of COGCC rules that would lead to the issuance of a notice of
alleged violation (NOAV) related to your complaint. Accordingly, the COGCC has closed your complaint.

Regards,
Megan Adamczyk
COGCC Complaint Staff

Date of Complaint 8/12/2020

Your Name Tracey Smalley
Your Address 33980 E. 40th Ave
Your City and State Watkins Colorado
Your Zip Code 80137

Your Phone (Used only to

follow up) 3036384493

Compressor station on the southwest
corner of 38th Ave & Imboden Rd /
Location of Concern Watkins

Do you know who the oil "Due to maintenance on another

and gas company is? If so, |pump station that will require it be
please specify and if you |temporarily shut down, the Aurora
contacted them already Station will have to run in its place.
please indicate that and That will also begin on August 17th.
who you talked with.

M. Robb Plehn SR/WA
Sr. Land Representative
Enterprise Products
14736 East Easter Ave
Centennial, CO 80112

Office: (303) 269-3707

Mobile: (970) 712-1039
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1?ik=9016aefca7&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-a%3Ar-3218538197283631736%7Cmsg-a%3Ar54618610440...
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mrplehn@eprod.com

Email Address

Smalleykt@wildblue.net

that apply)

Type of Complaint (Click all

Noise

Detailed description of the
issue or issues.

| received an email from the
compressor station company that
they are going to be running the
machinery, with NO noise protection
or mitigation for us, starting August
17th, and will last for four or five days.
They DO NOT have a "sound wall
installed yet.

Noise is described as noise you hear
and feel, continuous, Rumbling/big
engines, began on 8/17/2020.
They've run the compressors/
machinery in the past for "testing" and
it kept us up most of the night. It's
incredibly loud, and they have NO
sound mitigation presently installed.

Well or facility name and
number (If known).

Dont know their facility 1D

Have you contacted any
other agencies or local

issue or issues? If so,
please provide details.

governments related to this

No

What is your preferred
method for the COGCC to
communicate with you
throughout the
investigation? (Select all
that apply)

e-mail, Phone, No Preference

F o

Commission

COLORADO

0Oil & Gas Conservation

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.894.2100 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
dnr_cogcc.complaints@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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